
 

 

August 22, 2025 
 
 

RE:  Civil Conformance Letter 
 WSF International Village Redevelopment – Permit # PRCCP20250580 

 
 
As civil engineer of record for the WSF Barn M Improvements, JMJ Team has performed periodic site 
observations of the work. To the best of our knowledge, the construction has been completed in 
conformance with the civil permit documents and meets City of Puyallup development standards. 
 
This includes the installation of permanent stormwater controls in compliance with the stormwater site 
plan. 
 
 

Please feel free to contact me at (206) 596-2020 if you have any questions. 
 

Sincerely, 

JMJ TEAM 

 
 
 
Justin Jones, PE 
 


